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August 31, 2012

Ms. Barcy S. McNeal, Secretary
Docketing Division

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793

Re: In the Matter of the Annual Application of Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. for Authority to Adjust its Distribution Replacement Rider Charges., Case No. 12-1423-GA-RDR
Dear Ms. McNeal,

The Office of Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”) informs the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio that OCC neither supports nor objects to the Stipulation in this case.

Sincerely,

/s/ Joseph P. Serio

Joseph P. Serio

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

Cc: Parties of Record
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